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Bonis, Stanley

From: Bonis, Stanley
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2022 1:54 PM
To: 'bfisher@gettyrealty.com'
Cc: bdkisiel@verdantas.com; James E. Blackwell; Strondak, Renee
Subject: Green Valley 55268 Seabrook N.H. NHDES 199106013 GeoInsight Submittal 11-1-2022

Dear Mr. Fisher, 
 
Considering that the New Hampshire Petroleum Reimbursement Fund Program expended over $7,000 to replace the TP-
4 well lost during the underground storage tank closure, I find it exceedingly disappointing that the TP-4R well was 
destroyed after only one sample had been collected from it. NHDES will not, however, require replacement at this time. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Stan Bonis, P.G. 
Groundwater Management Permits Coordinator 
Oil Remediation and Compliance Bureau 
NHDES Waste Management Division 
P.O. Box 95, 29 Hazen Drive 
Concord, New Hampshire 03302-0095 
603-271-5569 
Stanley.P.Bonis@des.nh.gov 
 


